
From: Melissa Pink
To: Chuck Hubert
Cc: Sarah Robertson <Sarah.Robertson@cannor.gc.ca> (Sarah.Robertson@cannor.gc.ca)
Subject: Jay REA: Response letters from Aboriginal governments and organizations
Date: April 14, 2016 11:46:25 AM

Hi Chuck,
To confirm with the Review Board, the GNWT has received response letters regarding the Jay REA
from Aboriginal governments and organizations party to the Jay EA, with the exception of the Fort
Resolution Metis Council. If you could post this to the registry for information, it would be much
appreciated.
Thanks,
Melissa
 
Melissa Pink
Manager, Project Assessment Branch
Land Use and Sustainability
Department of Lands, Government of the Northwest Territories
Box 1320 Yellowknife NT X1A 2L9
http://www.lands.gov.nt.ca
 
Tel:     867-767-9183 ext 24069 (new)
Fax:    867-920-3083
Email: melissa_pink@gov.nt.ca
 
 
This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to whom it is addressed, and may contain
confidential, personal and/or privileged information. Please contact me immediately if you are not the
intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, distribute or take action relying on it. A
communication received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.
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